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Je #33150 314 Robie St W - Q1 2023 Assessment Inquiry

Submitted Received via Requester

June 1, 2023 at 14:31  Mail Consortium <grevering.sph@gmail.com>

CCs

Sarah Haas <sarah.haas@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, Consortium <grevering.sph@gmail.com>

Status category Ticket status Priority Group Assignee Ticket status
On-hold On-hold Normal PW - Garbage Clare Pillsbury  On-hold

Assessment No. Property ID Number Do you need an interpreter? Latitude/Longitude

230108 072822240017 No -93.09878,44.93014

Location Other Name Garbage Hauler

314 Robie St W, St. Paul, Minnesota, 55107 Renato Lombardi  Republic Services

Have you contacted your hauler about this garbage bill before?

Yes

Staff Comments

Since the hauler is requesting that the assessment be removed, staff recommends removing the assessment.

Billing year for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Date of CP (MM/DD/YYYY)

2023 8/23/2023

Total amount due for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Legislative Hearing Required
5.21 Yes

Date of LH (MM/DD/YYYY) Stated Reason for Appeal (if given)

7/6/2023 Hauler requested that we remove the assessment.

Did you receive a Saint Paul City Council Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment?
Yes

Garbage Invoice Dates (i.e. January 1- March 31)

January 1 - March 31

Billing period for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Time of LH

Quarter 1 (January - March) 9:00 AM

Clare Pillsbury June 1, 2023 at 14:31

Thank you Frances. | will start the process to remove the assessment. However, the removal likely won’t be
approved and completed until the end of August.

Best,

Clare Pillsbury
Management Assistant | - Citywide Garbage Program

Pronouns: she/her/hers
AAAA

Department of Public Works
800 City Hall Annex

25 West Fourth St
SAI N T PAU L Saint Paul, MN 55102
MINNESOTA P: 651-266-8862

Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www. StPaul.gov
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From: grevering.sph@gmail.com <grevering.sph@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 1:38 PM

To: Sarah Haas <Sarah.Haas@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Clare Pillsbury <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: FW: 314 Robie St W

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Sarah,
Please see request from Frances.

Greg Revering

Chief Manager
St. Paul Haulers LLC.
grevering.sph@gmail.com

763-295-2054

From: Estrella, Frances <FEstrella@republicservices.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 1:32 PM

To: grevering.sph@gmail.com

Subject: 314 Robie St W

Hello,
Please remove the $5.21 certification for Q1 2023. Thank you

Frances Estrella

Billing Coordinator

11380 Courthouse Blvd

Inver Grove Heights

e festrella@republicservices.com
0 651.286.4588

w RepublicServices.com

& p recuauie

Sustainability in Action

Clare Pillsbury June 1, 2023 at 14:39

Need to create legislative hearing file for this removal
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